
From: Lee Cowen <lee@cowenllc.com>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/30/2012 2:03:22 PM
Subject: When you free up ...

Hi Christian - 

I know you're swamped right now with the budget and hackers, but I saw the Gov recently and asked 
her if there are other Dept that she thought might be in need of financial/budgeting restructuring 
services from Alvarez & Marsal similar to what they did for HHS.  She mentioned a couple 
departments and suggested that I get with you to discuss them.  Again, I know you're busy now, but 
please reply or call me if/when you have a minute to discuss.  If the need is there, it would be great to 
build this into the budget for the department(s).

We are happy to come to Columbia to meet in person too.

Thanks!

Lee


-- 

________________________
Lee Cowen
President
Cowen Consulting, LLC
Lee@CowenLLC.com 
202-285-7777
www.CowenLLC.com  
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